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Hall of Honor 
 
 

There will be a slight change to the schedule of the Hall of Honor Celebration on September 

28, 2018.  The Sherman County School District will still be celebrating the induction of four 

individuals and one foundation into the Sherman County School District Hall of Honor at a 

reception in the Event Center that will begin at 5:30 p.m.  There will not be a football game 

that evening, but the Booster Club will still be serving a Tri-Tip dinner between 5:30-6:15 

p.m. and designated speakers will be sharing memories of each honoree beginning at 6:00 

p.m. After the speeches have concluded, the induction ceremony will commence 

immediately following at the same location. The public is welcome to join the celebration at 

5:30 p.m. in the Event Center. Please join us for the $10.00 fundraising dinner to support 

the Booster Club as we honor all Hall of Honor Inductees. Dinner tickets can be purchased 

at the door or you may attend the event for free if not purchasing dinner.   

The 2018 inductees include the generous and dedicated Sherman County Athletic 

Foundation, Pro Rodeo Hall of Fame Member Mike Beers, Businesswoman, Farmer and 

Artist Karla (von Borstel) Chambers, United States Navy Executive Officer Don (Gordon) 

Helyer (posthumously), and long-time Sherman County Superintendent Wily Knighten 

(posthumously).   

The purpose of the Hall of Honor is to formally recognize outstanding contributions to the 

heritage and tradition of the Sherman County School District.  It is the intent of this Hall of 

Honor to recognize and preserve the memory of students, teachers, athletes, teams, 

coaches, boosters, and others whose achievements and support have brought recognition 

and honor to the Sherman County School District.   

For information regarding the Hall of Honor or to nominate a candidate for future 

induction, please visit www.shermancountyschooldistrict.weebly.com and click on the Hall 

of Honor tab.  For questions, call Wes Owens at 541-565-3500. 

 


